

November 4, 2019

RECEIVED

NOV 07 2019

Corporation of the Township of Esquimalt

Town of Esquimalt 1229 Esquimalt Esquimalt, British Columbia V9A 3P1

Dear Mayor Barbara Desjardins:

Re: Royal Bay Waterfront - Pre-Feasibility Study-Passenger Ferry

On behalf of the City of Colwood, I would like to extend my appreciation for your communities' support of a passenger ferry terminal on the Royal Bay waterfront in the City of Colwood and a passenger ferry terminal in the City of Victoria. The City of Colwood recognizes that your support is subject to further studies regarding potential impacts to the shoreline and the capacities of supporting transportation infrastructure.

The City will be forwarding the documentation received by your Municipality to the South Island Transportation planning process demonstrating our collective support for this initiative.

Should you require further information regarding the above, please contact me or my Assistant, Nora Brooks at 250-294-8144 to arrange a meeting.

COLWOOD CITY HALL

3300 Wishart Road Colwood, BC V9C 1R1

CONTACT

Phone: 250.294.8144 Fax: 250.478.7516

OFFICE HOURS

8:00 am – 4:30 pm Monday – Friday except stat holidays

www.colwood.ca

Again, I thank you for your support.

a no

Respectfully,

Rob Martin, Mayor.

For Information	N OF THE TOWNSHIP OF ESQUIMA on: Mayor/Council			
RECEIVED:	NOV	07	2019	
Referred:	20	For Res	he nonea	\\
For Report		-	Agenda	COT